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The Department of Civil Engineering of Sree Vidyanikethan Engineering College has organized 

an event on “Just a Minute” under Intellectual Association of Civil Engineers (IACE) on 28th 

December 2019. The objective of the program is to motivate the students to improve their 

communication skills, out of box thinking and ability to think off the feat, idea generation, 

prioritization, sequencing of ideas and their capacity to connect with the panel. 

 

A total of 35 students from B.Tech. Civil Engineering have participated in the event. The 

students participated in the event were in zeal and enthusiasm throughout the event. The 

competition was conducted in Room No. 2306 in Civil Engineering Block from 11.00 am to  

1.00 pm. The participants were allowed to take a topic on random from the paper chits and were 

given one-minute time to build up ideas, prioritize and sequence ideas and speak on the chosen 

topic. Mr. M. Gokulnath, Assistant Professor, Department of Civil Engineering, SVEC judged the 

participants on their knowledge and relevancy of the topic, communication skills and out of box 

thinking.  

 

The photographs of the events are as follows. 

 

 

 A Student participating in the Event on Just a Minute 

 

 
 
 



 
A Student participating in the Event on Just a Minute 
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